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SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS

Attorney Presentation - "An Update On What To Expect
From The SEC In 2017"

On Feb. 13, Elizabeth Brandon of the Dallas office moderated "An Update on
What to Expect from the SEC in 2017," a panel featuring Shamoil T.
Shipchandler, Regional Director of the Fort Worth Office of the U.S. Securities
and Exchange Commission. The panel was presented as part of the Dallas Bar
Association's Securities Section meeting.
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